
March 25, 2020 

 

Greetings Brentwood Families, 

 

Please see the updates for Wednesday, March 25, 2020. 

 

Food Distribution: 

Meals will be distributed Friday, March 27, 2020 at the MS/HS auditorium location from 11:00am-

12:30pm. As a reminder, all families are eligible for the FREE breakfast and lunch program.  There will be 

enough meals (breakfast and lunch) distributed to last until the next meal distribution date. 

Please Respond: 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020 at 5:00pm, the online survey will close. If your family was unable to 

respond to the survey, building principals and staff will begin contacting to families on Thursday, March 

26, 2020 to follow-up. The information gathered from the survey will enable the District to make plans 

for the families that may not have access to a device or reliable Internet access. At the time of this 

message 568 families have responded! THANK YOU! Please call you neighbors and friends and 

encourage them to complete the survey.  

Closure Information:  

Grade level meetings are being held to provide online instruction. Special education teachers, 

counselors, grade level teachers, reading specialists and support staff are collaborating to assist our 

students. As a reminder online resources were shared in a daily update with all families. An updated 

school calendar will be released next week.  


